Experimental Rircraft Association

Chapter 67

NOBLESVILLE AIRPORT
14782 PROMISE ROAD
NOBLESVILLE, INDIANA

MINUTES OF AUGUST 2, 2004 MEETING

Greg Dickos called the business meeting to order at 7:45pm. These items were covered:

EAA WEBSITE Jon Mynderse reported that the EAA Chapter 67 Website is up and
functioning at http:/www. EAA67.org . Jon asked everyone to visit the website. He also
requested articles and pictures for the website.

EAA67 EMAIL ACCOUNTS Each EAA67 member may have a free email account at
EAAG67.org. Just email your name preference (e.g. jmynderse(@eaa67.org or
rv7(@eaa67.org ) to Jon at jmynderse(@eaa67.org or call him at 298-3417. Check the
website for setup instructions. Setup instructins are currently available for Outlook
Express users. We need a computer-savvy AOL user to volunteer to set up his account
and report on any AOL-specific issues.

PANCAKE BREAKFAST The next pancake breakfast is scheduled for Saturday,
August 14, 2004. The group decided that the breakfast would be held if at all possible on
Saturday, or cancelled. No rain date was set. Greg Dickos will not be available that
Saturday. Wally Sheridan and Rick Hixson will coordinate the event. Rick Hixson will
check with Larry Jacobi on the availability of the hangar. Wally Sheridan will follow up
with Dan Quinn on supplies. Those wanting to help should contact Wally Sheridan (714-
9284) or Rick Hixson (321-4718)

NEWSLETTER Rick Hixson agreed to take over responsibility for the newsletter.
Going forward the newsletter will be posted on the website and e-mailed to members who
share their e-mail addresses with Rick Hixson. Rick Hixson requested information and
pictures to be included in the Newsletter. In addition to minutes of the meeting and a
summary of the guest presentation, Rick would like to add a section profiling individual
members. Any volunteers for the first profile?

BARBECUE Greg Dickos reported that this year’s Hog Roast would be a Barbecue as
the club did not plan on roasting a hog. The Barbecue is scheduled for Sunday, October
10, 2004. More details will follow at upcoming meetings.

FINANCES Wally Sheridan did not have an exact number, but estimated the balance in
the chapter checking account at about $200. In response to a members questions Mr.
Sheridan reported that fund raisers and annual dues meet club expenses (membership in
EAA, insurance, postage, etc) and every two-three years provide enough money to
sponsor sending a youth to the EAA summer camp. This is expensive. It can cost well
over $1,000 depending on the age of the youth and the program selected.

NEXT MEETING The next meeting is scheduled for Monday, September 13, 2004 at
7:30pm. (The first Monday in September is Labor Day)

GUEST SPEAKER There was no guest speaker for the August meeting.







